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Public Notice 

 

 

 

 
 

Auchterarder Town Bus Service: 
Changes over the Christmas and New Year 

Period 
 
 

Service 49 will not operate on: 
▪ Friday, 25 or Saturday 26 December 2020  
▪ Friday, 01 or Saturday 02 January 2021 

 
 

On all other days the normal timetables for 
Services 49 and 49A will operate. 
 
 

 

ACBuG would like to thank all 
passengers for their support over the 
last 12 months. 
Wishing everyone a Happy Christmas 
and an enjoyable New Year 
 
 

 

For further information: 
E-mail acbug2018@gmail.com 

 Twitter @acbug2018 
 


